
SCOIL BHRÍDE 

Stillbrook, Mountrath, Co. Laois 

Roll No. 13343E 

Telephone 057 8732423 

Email: bridnaofamountrath@gmail.com 

Website: scoilbhridemountrath.weebly.com. 

09/11/2023 

Good morning, 

Hope all is well with you as we near the end of our first week back after Hallowe'en. 

Congratulations. 

Warmest congratulations to Emma and Julia-Belle who were winners in the Lions 
Peace Poster Competition, beautiful artwork, well done girls. Thanks Ms. Kilmartin 
for entering your class in this competition titled 'Dare to Dream'. 

Team Hope Christmas Shoe-box Appeal. 

I have been speaking with our Team Hope representative, she will be calling to our 
school on Wednesday, 15th November to collect the shoe boxes. We have had a 
wonderful response again this year, if you want to make up a shoe box for this very 
worthy cause there is still time to do so.  

Planetarium Visit. 

The children (and staff!) are looking forward to the Planet Vortex Planetarium coming 
to our school tomorrow. This mobile planetarium is an inflatable dome that will bring 
the night sky to Scoil Bhríde! It features a high-definition projection and sound 
system that creates a 360 degrees immersive experience. Inside, the children will 
explore the stars, planets, galaxies, constellations etc. with visuals and audio. It 
promises to be a truly awesome experience! Sincere thanks to our Board of 
Management for covering this cost. 

Cash 4 Clothes Fundraiser. 

Reminder re our fundraiser clothes collection. Bags may be dropped into the school 
between 17th - 23rd November, your support would be greatly appreciated, thanks in 
advance. 

World Diabetes Day. 

Next Tuesday, 14th November is World Diabetes Day. To help support this charity 
the children are asked to wear something blue to school on Tuesday and to bring in 
€2. Please support this worthy cause. 

 

mailto:bridnaofamountrath@gmail.com


Upcoming Dates for your diary. 

We are delighted to let you know that we intend to run our annual Christmas Fair on 
8th December here in the school, after Mass - more details to follow. 

Also, our Junior classes ( Infants to 2nd class) will be hosting a Christmas concert 
here in school on the evening of 19th December. Our Senior classes (3rd to 6th) will 
be hosting their Christmas concert in school on the following evening, 20th 
December. It's all go here! 

Slan go fóill, 

M. Rohan. 

 


